
Oregon has one of the highest requirements for a quorum in the US. This might have been reasonable when it was difficult to travel 
to Salem and a legislator could be unexpectedly delayed. There is no reason for that now. All our excessive quorum requirement 
does if strengthen partisan shenanigans. I have been in attendance for the walkouts over the past three sessions. This tyranny of 
the minority needs to stop.  


